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Licensing Unit 

Office of Licensing and Guidance 

Environmental Protection Agency Headquarters 

PO 'Box 3000 

Johnstown Castle Estate 

County Wexford 

Ireland 

1 7'h October 2006 

RE: Notice in accordance with Article 14(2) (b) (ii) of the Waste Management 

(Licensing) Regulations 

To Dr. Karen Creed 

White Young Green has been commissioned by Access Skips to reply to the above mentioned 

notice. We are currently in the process of compiling the required information however we are 

unable to submit our full response until the 20th October. Therefore we respectfully request an 

extension until that date. 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact us here at the office. 

Yours sincerely, 

On Behalf of White Young Green Environmental (Ireland) Ltd., 

Charlotte Greene 

Environmental Scientist 
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